
June 14, 2024 
Dear Chi Rho Camper, 
 
This year’s theme is “Fruitful Faith”. John and I are very excited about the theme this year as 

well as being back at camp!  At camp, you will renew friendships, meet new people and 
make new friends, and, best of all, get closer to Jesus. We’ve been praying for camp 
and all of those who will be joining us this year. Camp opens at 10 am on June 29th and 
ends on July 3rd at 10 am. 

  
A couple of things to know for camp: 

• If you would like to make a John Wyatt famous tie-dye shirt, please bring a white 100% 
cotton, pre-washed t-shirt, or other item.  You can make as many tie-dyes as you want, 
but you will need to provide your own t-shirts/item. We will provide one shirt that you 
may tie-dye. 

• We are planning a talent show so feel free to bring what you need to perform for that; 
musical instrument, music, skits, props, etc.  

• We will be going to the pool, so please bring an appropriate swimsuit, a towel, and 
something to wear over.  

• Temperatures have been high and it will be hot at camp. We will provide water bottles if 
you do not have one. Feel free to bring rags or towels to wet down, hats, etc. Even 
though it will be warm, please remember to dress appropriately.  

• To prevent mice, snakes, raccoons, ants, and roaches in your cabins, please leave all 
food at home. Don’t worry, the cooks will be making lots of great meals and snacks for 
us.  

• You will not need any money EXCEPT for offering.  

 
Here is a list of things to bring to camp:  

• Bedding (twin sized fitted and top sheet or sleeping bag, blankets, a pillow, etc.) 
• A fan for your cabin (an extension cord if you have one) 
• Light and breathable clothing for a minimum of 5 days, with some extras that can get 

dirty or stained during camp games and tie-dye days 
• Tennis shoes  
• Flip flops (good for shower shoes and to the pool) 
• Swimsuit and towel 
• Bath Towels 
• Toiletries (don’t forget sunscreen and bug spray) 
• And most importantly, your Bible (if you do not have one, we have some you can 

borrow) 

 
Camp is a time to get away from the craziness of life and to have the opportunity to listen to 
God in creation, so we are asking everyone to keep cell phones in cabins or at home. We 
understand that cell phones are used as cameras, which is fine. If that is the case, we ask that 
campers ONLY use the cameras on their devices. This is a time to step away from the stress of 
our everyday lives and connect with God. With that being said, if for any reason campers need 
to contact home, camper must go through director to arrange the call. 
 
If this is your first time at Chi-Rho camp – be ready for great things to happen! God’s love can 
change people overnight, and it usually does.   
 



SO, BRING YOUR BIBLE, BUT MOST OF ALL, BRING AN OPEN HEART FOR JESUS SO HE 
CAN RECHARGE YOU AND YOUR LIFE DURING THIS SPECIAL WEEK!!  
 
We look forward to seeing you!!! 
Directors   
John Wyatt 816-405-1003 
Trey Bennett 816-509-6692 


